

Trish Doyle MP **Member for Blue Mountains**

02 4751 3298 bluemountains@parliament.nsw.gov.au 132 Macquarie Rd Springwood NSW 2777

26 November 2018

Ms Lorraine Allanson JP Dear Ms Allanson, Lorraine & Roger + Team Mountain Whispers

Congratulations and Best Wishes!

I wanted to write and congratulate you on winning the Excellence in Small Business Award, the Hospitality Award, the Customer Service Award and being inducted into the Hall of Fame for this category at the 2018 Blue Mountains Business Awards ceremony held at the Fairmont Resort recently.

Your business and entrepreneurial skills are evident and these Awards are thoroughly deserved. Congratulations again on these wonderful achievements. Well done!

P.S. PLUS Dilver accolardes at the Accolardes Anvards You guys are Jon guys are Sest! I extend my best wishes to you on your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely

Trish Doyle MP

Member for the Blue Mountains

Printed on 100% Recycled Paper